Westgate Morning Drop-Off/Traffic Survey and Parking Info January, 2017

The Westgate Traffic Committee would like to ask parents to take a few moments to
answer this brief survey. As we continue to look for ways to improve the traffic
congestion in the morning and drop-off procedures at Westgate School, it would be very
helpful to get your input. Please click here to participate in this short survey. It should not
take any longer than 5-10 minutes.

Additionally, would also like to inform you of some new upcoming parking restrictions set
forth by the Village of Arlington Heights in the Westgate Elementary vicinity. Signs will be
installed by the village during the upcoming days or weeks. Areas to each side of the
front circle drive exit, which have temporarily been marked by cones, will have no
parking signs installed. In addition, the entire north side of Grove Street, between Patton
and Dwyer, will have no parking signs installed. There will be no parking allowed on the
north side of Grove between the hours of 8:00-9:00am, and 3:00-4:00pm. This is to
improve visibility along Grove for drivers and walkers, and also improve accessibility and
turning ability for vehicles and busses going to/from and around Westgate.

A few reminders regarding parking safely around Westgate-

* Please do NOT park in front of a public or private driveway.

* Please do NOT use residential driveways for turning around, or picking up
students.

* Please do NOT park within 15 feet of a fire hydrant.

* Please do NOT park within 20 feet of a crosswalk at an intersection/30 feet if
there is a STOP sign, YIELD sign, or other traffic control signal.

* Please be extra aware of parking close to intersections/crosswalks at the corners
of Grove/Dwyer, Grove/Patton, Dwyer/Harvard, and Dwyer/Fairview. These
intersections are very busy with pedestrians and vehicles crossing.

* Please be extra aware of students who are walking and crossing roadways.

* Please continue to follow turn restriction signs at entrances/exits of drop zones
and at intersections.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation to improve safety for our students
coming to and from school.

Regards,

Westgate Traffic Committee



